Republic of the Philippines D
Department of Education DQV’ED

NOV 0 3 2009

DepEd MEMORANDUM
No. 478 S 2009

CHANGES TO DEPED MEMORANDUM NO. 395, S. 2009
(Conference Cum Workshop of the 282 Technical-Vocational School
Administrators/Principals/School Heads of the Strengthened
Technical-Vocational Education Program)

To: Regional Directors
Schools Division/City Superintendents
Heads, Public Technical-Vocational Secondary Schools
All Others Concerned

1. Due to typhoons Ondoy and Pepeng, the Conference Cum Workshop of the 282
Technical-Vocational School Administrators/Principals/School Heads of the
Strengthened Technical-Vocational Education Program will be rescheduled on November
6-7, 2009 at the Bayview Park Hotel, Roxas Boulevard, Manila instead of October 2-3,
2009 at the Marikina Convention Center, Marikina Hotel, Marikina City as announced
in DepEd Memorandum No. 395, s. 2009.

2. It is reiterated that the participants are Vocational School Administrators
(VSAs)/Principals from the 282 Technical-Vocational Schools. No substitute is allowed.

3. All other provisions of DepEd Memorandum No. 395, s. 2009 shall remain.

4, Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

VI . LABRADOR
dersecretary

Reference:

DepEd Memorandum: (No. 395, s. 2009)
Allotment: 1- -(D.O. 50-97)
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index

under the following subjects:

CHANGE TECHNICAL EDUCATION
CONFERENCE VOCATIONAL EDUCATION
OFFICIALS

R-Maricar/DM-Change DM No. 395
10-29-09



